
Hello Families 
  
As we head into Spring Break, we would like to wish you all well and hope you have an amazing two weeks with your 
families. School will open again on Monday, April 3.  
  
Chess Tournament 
Centre Mountain Lellum had our first annual Chess Tournament on Wednesday, March 15th.  Players were asked to 
follow the Chess Club’s Chess Etiquette for the tournament - lose gracefully and win modestly.  The tournament was 
a huge success and we look forward to the tournament again next year. Congratulations to all players.     
  
Craft Fair 
Thanks to all who attended our craft fair last weekend. We had many positive comments from our venders and our 
visitors. We made just under $2,500.00 which we will put toward our Band Program. We look forward to organizing 
this again next year.   
  
Middle School Trades Exploration Summer Camps 
Please see the attached poster for an awesome opportunity for our middle learners in a hands-on trades experience 
at Camosun this summer.  
These spots fill up very quickly and registration opens Wednesday April 5 at 10am. 
  
Band Program for 2023-24 
We have emailed a google form to all next year’s Centre Mountain Lellum families regarding our Band Program. If 
your child would like to be involved in our Band Program, please send in the google form. We will need this 
information as soon as possible.  
Grade 8 Course Selection :  https://forms.gle/upMT6h35V6RNQv5NA 
Grade 7 Course Selection :  https://forms.gle/whctHoipMQkHcccB9 
  
Thank you to our Centre Mountain Lellum PAC 
We had another successful hot lunch delivered to our students today. It is such a treat for our staff and students and 
we very much appreciate the effort from all of our parent volunteers.  On behalf of the staff and students – Thank you. 
  
Construction over the Break 
There will be construction over the break, and we look forward to seeing some changes when we return.  This will 
include some landscaping, so we look forward to seeing more plants, shrubs and trees on our property. The school 
will be closed over the break, so we really hope the staff and students left nothing behind.   
  
Sports Update for April 3 – 7th 
Monday, April 3rd:                  Gr 6 Badminton Practice, 2:45-4. 
Wednesday, April 5th:            Gr 7 /8 Badminton practice, 2:45-3:45 
Thursday: April 6th:                 Both boys and girls rugby practice, 2:45-3:45. 
  
  
Important Dates 
Friday, March 17             Last day before Spring Break 
Monday April 3                First day back after Spring Break 
Friday, April 7                  No school – Good Friday 
Monday, April 10            No School – Easter Monday 
Tuesday April 11               Spirit Week – Twin Tuesday 
Wednesday April 12        Spirit Week - Anything but a Backpack Day 
Thursday April 13             Spirit Week – Opposite Day 
Friday April 14                    Spirit Week – PJ Day 
Thursday, April 20           Students attend the morning session only.  Buses will run approx. 3 hours ahead of 
schedule 
Thursday, April 20           Student-led conferences scheduled for the afternoon.  Times to be determined. 
Friday, April 21                No School – Non-Instructional day for students.   
  
  
Have a wonderful break, 
Darren Russell, Kelly Dvorak and Glenn Bedard 


